
 

To the Campus Community, 

The College has had 5 taskforces (academics, student life, athletics, health & safety, financial 

stewardship) working since spring to prepare for the fall term. Our intent has been to open up in-

person, in-residence, but only if we feel it is reasonably safe to do so based on our developing 

understanding of the virus, prevention, treatments, and community spread. The latter is cause for 

concern right now in Idaho and Canyon County, so we are evaluating our contingency plans, which 

include going to on-line and/or hybrid course delivery, and appropriate options for on-campus 

residency. We anticipate communicating decisions on any change to our published plan no later than 

next week.  

We appreciate your flexibility and understanding as we work to make sure we are making the most 

timely and informed decisions as possible. 

 

Thank you, 

The College of Idaho Task Force Leadership Team 

 


